
From:  Diane <rubyhazard@sbcglobal.net>

Sent time:  05/30/2020 06:54:11 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Proposed Hollywood Center Project.
 

To whom it may concern,

This project is out of scale with this community. It’s an abomination. There is already severe 
traffic flow issues in and around this area. It has on occasion taking 20 minutes to drive from 
Sunset to Franklin on Vine. There has been and should continue to be a height moratorium on 
structures in Hollywood, that of the height of the mast on the Capitol Records building. It was 
already determined when the Millennium project tried to force its way into our community, that it 
was out of scale, problematic for safe traffic flow, and seismically dangerous. Please put a halt 
to these skyscrapers in Hollywood.

Thank you for your attention,

Diane Laskin
6400 Primrose Ave. 
Los Angeles, CA. 90068
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